
 

 

Relações com Investidores: +55 11 2565-5739 /5468/ 4129 / 7935| RI@B3.COM.BR 

INFORMAÇÃO PÚBLICA – PUBLIC INFORMATION 

B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão 
CNPJ nº 09.346.601/0001-25             

NIRE 35.300.351.452 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

 

B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão (“Company” or “B3”) informs that it has entered into an 

agreement to join the series B fundraising round of Pismo Holdings (“Pismo”), a cloud-native 

techfin providing an all-in-one processing platform for banking, payments, and financial markets 

infrastructure. The US$108 million round was led by SoftBank Latin America Fund, Amazon and 

Accel, with participation from Falabella Ventures, PruVen, Redpoint eventures and Headline, and 

seeks to fuel the company’s global expansion and accelerate the development of market-leading 

technologies for banking, payments, and financial markets infrastructure. B3's investment will 

amount to US$10 million. 

With this investment, B3 seeks to continue to build a closer relationship with a key strategic 

supplier for future developments in its markets. 

The closing of this agreement is subject to CVM approval. 

About Pismo 

Pismo is a techfin that supports banks, fintechs and financial market infrastructures in building 

payments products for a new era. The startup offers a complete processing platform for issuing 

cards, digital accounts, wallets, marketplace management and other state-of-the-art payment 

solutions. Founded in 2016, Pismo had its platform conceived in the cloud, allowing high 

scalability, contingent and distributed systems and services that let adding resources quickly and 

in a simple way, maintaining high security and availability standards. Its clients include, in addition 

to B3, some of the largest banks, fintechs and retailers in Latin America, such as Banco Itaú, 

BTG, Cora, N26 and Falabella. Pismo's platform currently processes over 4 billion API calls per 

month and is host to over 25 million accounts that transact over $3 billion per month. 
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